
The Bright Horizons Award 
Entry Rules 

The Nashville Pops Orchestra is pleased to honor one student and their choir director with the  

Bright Horizons Award.    As recipients of this award the student and choir director will receive an  

All-Expense-Paid 2-Day trip to New York City to study on Broadway.    

 

Admission Process  

 All Choir Members who participate in the “1,000 Voices of Christmas” 

Concert on Sunday, November 17, 2019 are eligible for The Bright Horizons Award 

 There is no charge for a student to participate 

 Student Applicants must submit the Bright Horizons Questionnaire by  

Friday, Nov 1 

 Student Applicants must be between the ages of 15-19 years of age 

 Student Finalist will be announced at The Ryman on Sunday, November 17, 2019 

 Student Finalist will be called on stage at The Ryman as their name is read 

 Kathie Lee Gifford will announce the winner from the stage 

Other Fun Stuff  

Gala Event “An Evening with Kathie Lee” 
Saturday, November 16, 2019. 

The first 15 students from each school to register for the concert may attend the Gala with Kathie Lee 

Gifford at no charge.  Additionally, the student may bring their parents, choir director and school 

principal to the Gala.    At this Gala, Kathie Lee Gifford will be presented with the Lifetime Achievement 

Award.  Gala tickets will be complimentary to the early registered students and their guests.    

Register now – Gala space is limited. 

Sincerely 

Jeff Bown 

President 

The Nashville Pops Orchestra 

615-283-7470 

www.nashvillepops.org     

Go to Bright Horizons Award Questionnaire 

 

 

https://nashvillepops.org/
https://nashvillepops.org/
https://nashvillepops.org/award/

